
Dear Valued Y Supporter, 

 

YOU ​are in my thoughts during this challenging time. 

 

THANK YOU ​for your commitment to our Y. ​YOU ​make the Y's mission possible: meeting critical 

community needs and making our community stronger. 

 

Right now, our Y is responding to this crisis and the needs of ​more than 2,000 neighbors​ by: 

● Providing critical ​childcare for 150 children ​of healthcare workers and first 

responders. 

● Fighting ​food insecurity for 750 ​individuals and families in our communities. 

● Supporting over ​600 at-risk children and 500 Y residents​ who we protect and 

serve daily. 

● Collaborating with community organizations​ like the American Red Cross, food 

pantries, and local schools for critical services - hosting blood drives and PPE drives, 

and even converting our Ys into emergency homeless shelters. 

● Remaining ​committed to our Y workforce​, including a new emergency relief fund. 

 

 

Donate Button 

 

In this time of physical distancing, we need ​YOU​ to stand shoulder to shoulder with us - together, we 

are stronger. 

 
Thank you, 

 
Chris Lovasco 

President and CEO 

YMCA of the North Shore 

 


